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REPORT: STEERING COMMITTEE 2023-03-27

Submitted for: Thursday, April 6th 2023

The Steering Committee of the Students’ Society of McGill University (SSMU) convened at 5:30 PM, on
the 27th of March 2023 by teleconference.

Attendance
Present: Speaker Ashkir, President Wright, Councilor O’Boyle, Councilor Parish, Councilor Voutsinas
Regrets: Parliamentarian Kaur, Councilor Adler

Old Business
The Steering Committee reviewed and approved all motions presented as notices at the last

Legislative Council meeting. The following motions were presented as Notices of Motion at the
previous meeting of the Legislative Council and are returning as motions to be duly scrutinised,
questioned, debated, and voted upon.

● Motion Regarding the Adoption of a Masterplan For Addressing Racist Surveillance and
Doxxing Within SSMU and McGill University

● Motion Regarding Food Security Policy
● Motion Regarding Adoption of the SSMU Francisation Plan
● Motion Regarding Changes to the Internal Regulations of Finances (Black Equity Fund

Guidelines)
● Motion Regarding the Adoption of the Ethical Partnerships Policy
● Motion Regarding Changes to the Accessible Education and Academics Policy
● Motion Regarding Proposed Changes to the Finance Internal Regulations to Amend the

Indigenous Equity Fund Allocation

New Business
The Steering Committee reviewed and approved these newmotions presented by the deadline

to the committee.
● Notice of Motion Regarding the SSMU Sustainability Policy 2023-04-06
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Reminders
We kindly thank Councilors for this year of work at the SSMU’s Legislative Council. You have all
impressedme by your dedication to representing the students of your constituencies and the quality
of debates andmotions brought forward to the Council.
We wish you all great success in your finals and a good time this summer.

Respectfully submitted,

Alexandre Ashkir, Speaker of the Legislative Council
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